
 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
Public Announcement 
March 7, 2016 
 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is holding a Public Pupil Accommodation 

Review Committee Meeting on 
 

Tuesday, March 8, 2016 
6:30 p.m. to 8 p.m. 

O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School 
490 MacLean Dr., Timmins ON 

 

The public is welcome to attend all Pupil Accommodation Review Committee Meetings.  

 

Please see our website at www.ncdsb.on.ca for a complete schedule of Pupil 

Accommodation Review (ARC) meetings. 

 

 
 

For additional information, please visit us at www.ncdsb.on.ca or call 705-268-7443, ext 

3213. 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 

 
101 Spruce St. N. 
Timmins, ON  P4N 6M9 
www.ncdsb.on.ca 

 
NORTHEASTERN CATHOLIC  
DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD  

“You Are The Light of The World!” 
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